
Audio recordings of regular Sunday services on CDs….$4.00 each 

PO Box 245  Pembroke  Ontario  K8A 6X3 

Phone: 613-732-9721    

Email: info@pptchurch.com   www.pptchurch.com 

Sunday, June 24 2018 

Pastoral Staff 

Lead Pastor 
Rev. Paul Perry 

Assistant Pastor, Children’s Ministries 
Pastor Danette Liedtke 

Assistant Pastor, Adult Ministries 
Rev. Carol Ann Hurtubise 

Interim Youth Advisor 
Tiffany Prins 

Music Coordinator 
Merri-Lynn Raddatz 

 

We pray for 
our troops 

Nous prions pour 
nos troupes 

Like us on Facebook  

PPT (Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle) 

Visit the Gathering Grounds Café  

(Sundays 9:30 am in the foyer) 

Affiliated with  

NOTES: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter 
@ppt_church  

Download our free app 
Pembroke Pentecostal Tab.  



TODAY’S SERVICES 

9:30-10:20 AM - Gathering Grounds Café (open session area) 

10:00 AM - Pre-service Prayer (youth room) 

10:30 AM - Morning Worship Service 

Message: Pastor Paul Perry “The Strength of Unity” 

Junior Church & Kids Church (ages 2-12) 
Kids will be dismissed from the service 

PLEASE NOTE: AS PART OF OUR INSURANCE COVERAGE ALL CHILDREN 5 YEARS & UNDER  
MUST BE SIGNED IN AND OUT OF KIDS CHURCH OR THE NURSERY BY A PARENT OR LEGAL GUARDIAN 

Plan to Protect Refresher Course 

Following the morning service (in the gym) 

THIS COURSE IS MANDATORY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE ALREADY TAKEN  
THE PLAN TO PROTECT ORIENTATION COURSE AT PPT AND WISH 

TO CONTINUE SERVING IN A PPT MINISTRY 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jul 01 - Canada Day 

Jul 01 - Family Camp begins at OVPC (visit www.ovpc.ca for details) 
Family Camp Kick-Off and Canada Day celebrations 

Jul 02 - Church office closed (in lieu of Canada Day falling on a Sunday) 

Jul 04 - Ladies’ Day at OVPC (service at 10:30 am) 
Speaker: Marg Gibb, Founder and Executive Director of Women Together 
LIFE goal: $25,000 for the Arctic Hope Project 
Pick up an info sheet at the Information Table (near the nursery) 

Jul 05 - Hymn Sing at Pinewood (7:00 pm) 

Jul 08 - Missions Day at OVPC 
Speaker 10:30 am: Stephen Hertzog, PAOC International Missions in Eurasia 
Speaker 6:30 pm: Pastor Tim Gibb, Bethel Pentecostal Church, Sarnia ON 

Jul 15 - Closing Day of Family Camp at OVPC 

Jul 22 - JR High Camp begins at OVPC (registration begins at 3:00 pm) 
For youth 11-13 years...July 22-27 

Jul 29 - Kids Camp begins at OVPC (registration begins at 3:00 pm) 
For kids 7-10 years...July 29-August 03 

THIS WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS 

Cheryl Brundage, Idena Edwards, 
Donna Faught, Iva Griese, Bonnie  

Jolicoeur, Vern Kargus, Marie Leahy, 
Gordon MacDonald, Fern Maves, Rob 
Page, Freida Schruder, Anna Yuke 

WORKERS FOR SUNDAY JULY 1st 

Bus: TBA 
Sound: Jiles Quinton 
PPoint: Judy Laronde 
Greeters: Sheila Brooks, Kevin & 
Susan Papkie 
Ushers: Mat LeBlanc, Steve Liedtke, 
Danny Kargus, Ken Krieger 

Child Dedication 
This morning Michael & Rebecca Aubertin will dedicate their son, 
Tobias Garnett Aubertin, to the Lord.  

 

Sunday, June 24, 2018 

Camp Programs 

2018 

� FAMILY CAMP: July 01-15 
   Programs for all ages  

� FEARLESS JR High Camp: July 22-27 
   For youth ages 11-13 

� ANCHORED Kids Camp: July 29-Aug 03 
   For kids ages 7-10  

� MADE Calibrate Youth Camp: Aug 16-19 
   For youth ages 14-18 

� Last Grab at Summer: Sept 07-08 
   Service, brunch, baseball and more... 

   More details at www.ovpc.ca 

 

THIS WEEK                              

MON  7:15 pm - Board Meeting 

WED  6:30 pm - Men’s & Ladies’ Prayer (downstairs) 

Notice of PassingNotice of PassingNotice of PassingNotice of Passing    
Our deepest condolences to Donna Faught and family in the passing 
of her husband, Ward Faught, on Monday, June 18, 2018 at the age 
of 82 years. Ward was an active member of Pembroke Pentecostal 
Tabernacle and will be greatly missed. 

MilestonesMilestonesMilestonesMilestones    
Congratulations to Bill & Sharon Jeffrey who will be celebrating 
their 50th wedding anniversary on Friday, June 29, 2018.  

PLEASE NOTE: 

Over the next few months while renovations in the Sanctuary and 
other areas of the church building are underway, we ask for your 
understanding, support and cooperation as changes are made 

regarding the use of those ministry areas. For safety and liability reasons, 
please DO NOT go into the Foyer, Sanctuary, or Prayer Room. Thank you! 

ALSO… 

Because recording equipment will be limited during the renovation period, 
we will not be able to provide DVD copies of the Sunday services. However, 
we will still be able to provide CDs (audio only).  

Sage Magazine 

Summer 2018 issue  
For those who ordered them, 
please pick up your copy at 
the Information Table. 

Daily Bread Devotionals  

The LARGE PRINT Our Daily 
Bread devotionals for Jul/
Aug/Sep 2018 are available 
at the Information Table.  

 

Change of Contact Info?Change of Contact Info?Change of Contact Info?Change of Contact Info?    

If you have recently 
changed your address, 

phone/cell number, email address, 
etc., please don’t forget to let the 
church office know so we can keep 
our database up to date. Thanks! 

Support for Missionary 
Andrew Bailey 

You may continue your 
financial support of 
Andrew Bailey via PPT 

until July 31, 2018. That will ensure 
that his budget needs for the year 
are met. Thank you! 


